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Gateway Service Centre – New Operating 
Hours 

Date published: January 30, 2025 

 

MPI teams have been hard at work to prepare to reopen the Gateway Service Centre in March 2025. 
Please watch for future communications to announce the official reopen date. 
 
The Gateway location has been closed for renovations since it was vandalized in June 2024. While driver 
testing and estimating services continued, the reopening will restore all customer services, including 
front counter services (such as driver licensing and vehicle registration). 
 
When the Gateway Service Centre reopens, the operating hours will be Monday to Friday between 9:00 
a.m. and 4:30 p.m.  
 
Hours at our Contact Centre and all other MPI service centres remain the same. 
 
Please email partners@mpi.mb.ca if you have any questions about this notice. 
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